## REGULAR MONTHLY MEETING

The regular monthly meeting of the Shenango Township Board of Supervisors was held on July 12, 1990 at 7:00 p.m. with supervisors Ronald Golba, Joseph Budai and Andrew Piccuta present.

The meeting was opened with a salute to the flag.

The minutes were approved from the June 14, 1990 meeting.

Motion by Andrew Piccuta second by Joseph Budai to pay general fund bills.

Motion by Andrew Piccuta second by Joseph Budai to pay sewer fund bills.

Motion by Andrew Piccuta second by Joseph Budai to grant request for wage tax refunds

Motion by Andrew Piccuta second by Joseph Budai to approve Fred Stelter Subdivision, Pinnacle Place - Plot One.

Police Chief Anthony DeCarbo gave the police report.

Board announced the receipt of \$25,000 grant from the State for the sewer line extension for the fire hall.

Board announced the task force for recycling.

Mr. Richard Bintrim asked about progress of Leon Drive. Board announced that the Township would finish the end of the road in that the road is ordained by Shenango Township.

Motion by Andrew Piccuta second by Joseph Budai to adjourn.

Teresa K. Sibeto

UUS0

Secretary/Treasurer